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TERM 2 : FRIDAY 11 MAY
2018

FROM THE COLLEGE CHAPLAIN

"Ok boys, it's that time again," said one cast member to another.

And with that, the cast in the boys dressing room huddle together and pray.

Apparently, this is what happens before every performance of 'The Leader of the Pack'. The
encouraging thing about this was that the entire cast and crew meet only moments before to
pray, but they felt compelled to pray again.

When | aksed one of the students about this he said, "I think it was Jeremy's idea at first but we all
agreed it was a good idea and have done it ever since."

Bill Collyer (Year 11) also said, "God is a creative God and as we're made in his image we are
creative too and we want to acknowledge God in our performance."

They're taking the idea of praying continually (1 Thessalonians 5:14), seriously!

You can see these student perform in, The Leader of the Pack, on Friday 11 May and Saturday 12
May at the College at 7pm

Stuart Tye
College Chaplain
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